
THANKSGIV ING

Photo
Contest

Send photos to
thankful@icesusa.org

Contest is open to students currently on the ICES program and their host families.  All submissions become the property

of ICES and may be used on our website, social media, and other promotional outlets.  Limit one submission per person.

Send us a photo and caption
that describe why you're thankful
for your exchange and you could

win $100 Visa gift card!

-Photo must contain the exchange
student and one or more host family
members
-Caption should explain why you are
thankful for your host family or
exchange student
-ICES will select three winners
-Submission deadline is November 19,
2021

Include student's full name &
home country and pictured
host family member(s)
name(s) & home state


